
 

Jack and Jill Preschool and Child Care Center 
PHOTO CONSENT 

 

 
 

During this school term we will be having many fun and exciting learning 

activities. We would like to document these activities by photographing 

and/or filming the students. We need your support and agreement to allow 

us to do this. The pictures/filming will be done during classroom activities, 

field trips, etc. The pictures may be posted at school, used in our 

newsletter, slide shows, and school web community or for school projects.  

 

Please fill out the form and return it to school. 

 

  

Yes, you may photograph/film my child for the purposes stated 

above. 

 

 No, I do not want my child photographed or filmed. 

 

 

Child’s Name_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature __________________________________ 
 

Date ____________________________ 
 


